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18/06/2019  16:54:492019/2375/P COMMNT Isobel This proposed school would directly adversely impact on an environmental level. The school specifically wants 

to target Belsize children so families will be travelling from outside of Hampstead-thus certainly increasing 

traffic pollution. At least two of the local Hampstead primary schools are currently not at full capacity-surely this 

raises the question of why an additional school is even required in the first place. If the reason is to provide a 

school for Belsize children-surely it would make sense to provide this locally in the Belsize area?

18/06/2019  22:23:362019/2375/P SUPPRT Jocelyn Li A great location for a beloved school is what the community need! Please consider the sacred resource of 

schools around Camden and allow the school to settle in this new location.
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